God’s commands to love one another and to live lives of service are daily tasks
that we strive to embody at Presbyterian Homes of Georgia.

Our Caring Hands need your caring heart to continue to support our mission
and to serve our mighty God and our brothers and sisters in Christ. Please
show you care and consider a one-time gift or an annual giving commitment
to the Caring Hands Fund now through May 31.

To make a donation online:
www.PHGAinc.org/CaringHands

Scan the QR code to
make a donation.

With your caring heart and our Caring Hands together,
we live out our calling to serve God and one another.

Please consider expressing your caring heart with a

gift to the Caring Hands Fund now through May 31.




